
Wiscasset Waterfront Committee Meeting  Draft Minutes 

10-10-19 

 

Susan, Frank, Dave, Dick. 

 

Mtg. Called to order at 1805. 

 

Pier Vendors were invited to meeting to relate their business activities: 

 

Lobsterholic Apparel had their employees leave so did not have any business. They would like 

to sell their building to another vendor. The vendor is Maine Made Products and would be a 

good addition to the pier. 

 

Sprague’s lobster and Forgotten recipes both said that business was not good in June due to 

cold and rain. August was better but less than normal and the MDOT construction was cited as 

the reason. 

 

The railroad car was removed by order of MDOT. Many customers asked its whereabouts. 

Committee would like to see railroad car returned. 

 

Discussed adding slips to waterfront for boat owners to rent seasonally. Will present concept to 

Selectboard for their decision to proceed. 

 

Recommend electric meters for each vendor so they can pay for electricity they consume. At the 

same time the electrical distribution on pier should be brought up to code if there are any areas 

not presently meeting code. 

 

Discussed pier policies briefly and will have a workshop to complete. 

 

Mtg. Adjourned at 1943. 


